


[bookmark: _GoBack]MAGIRT Executive Board 
Tuesday, October 22, 2013 via Skype

[bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]In Attendance:  Kathleen Weessies (Chair), Tracey Hughes, Paige Andrew, Carol McAuliffe, Susan Moore, Beth Cox, Wade Bishop, Pete Reehling, Marcy Bidney, Roger Knouff, Kathy Rankin (visiting),
Absent: Jessica Clemmons, Marc McGee

(Secretary Note: There were various technical difficulties during the meeting so meeting minutes may be incomplete.)

Approval of minutes from August meeting - Approval of minutes were delayed until further review is possible.  

Discussion Items

2014 Annual Conference - Kathleen announced that everything needs to be scheduled well in advance and now is the time to start talking with committees to see if they are going to meet in Las Vegas.  Pete requested that Education and GeoTech meeting be back to back in Vegas and in the same room if possible.  It was decided that a poster session was not going to happen at the 2014 conference because there was no one available and willing to take responsibility for it.  Marcy recommended that Kathleen look at the calendar to see what needs to be done and when for the Annual Conference.

Emerging Leader discussion – Tabled at this time.

Budget– Beth discussed the budget documents and possible line items that may need to be adjusted.
· Award – $650 needed for one person $1300 if we want to budget for two every year.
· Swag – Should that amount be kept at $500?  Email Jessica to find out what is needed.
· LibGuide – Continued at same amount.
· Revenue – Current numbers are needed from Jessica. This year we had advertising revenue from a vendor so a new line for that revenue has been added to the budget document.
· “No changes” means that they are recommending it stay the same for 2014.
· Additional comments should be sent to Beth before Thanksgiving.  A final draft will be presented at MidWinter

 Adjournment
Next Exec Board Meeting Date:
· November 24, 2013 1PM EST via AdobeConnect
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